November 5, 2012

Dear Dr. Malone,

This letter is written to inform you of my decision to retire from employment with Becker Public Schools effective Monday, December 31, 2012.

Over the past 19 years I have enjoyed working with outstanding administrators and dedicated board members. I have been fortunate to have had the opportunity to work with hardworking, committed staff members and be able to make lifelong friends along the way.

I am looking forward to being able to spend more time with family and friends and pursue personal interests.

Respectfully Submitted,

Betty A. Thell